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I am writing in support of SB-421. Youth voices need to be heard as we figure out 

ways to address climate change in an equitable manner. Because climate change 

affects certain groups of our population disproportionately, we need a truly diverse 

voice to be represented in this fight of and for our lives. Our youth are smart, 

compassionate, trustworthy, and dependable. They are ready for change, hungry to 

do the work, and they deserve to be heard. 

 

Thank you! 


